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CITIZEN & EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR NOMINATION

I NOMINATE THE FOLLOWING CITIZEN AND EMPLOYEE OF THE CITY FOR RECOGNITION:

CITIZEN: _________________________________________________________________

COMMENTS: _________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

EMPLOYEE: _________________________________________________________________

COMMENTS: _________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

Shoreacres Shorts
March 2010

2009 Employee & Citizen of the Year
Nominations Now Being Accepted
The City of Shoreacres recognizes one employee
and one citizen each year for his or her outstanding
contributions to the community. We are now asking
for your nominations for Employee and Citizen of
the Year 2009. City Council will honor the winners
at a City Hall Council meeting and on a plaque in
the City Hall lobby. Nominations are to be submitted
to City Hall by the end of the first week in April.

City Elections May Be Canceled
After all filing deadlines had passed for the
upcoming city election the City Secretary has
certified that all candidates are unopposed. As a
result the City Council will be able to pass a
Resolution on March 22 officially canceling the
unnecessary city election.

Dolly Arons will assume the office of Mayor, Gerry
Victor will return to council for another term, and
Nancy Schnell will become the newest
councilmember.

Annual Easter Egg Hunt
Shoreacres Civic Association will hold its annual
Easter Egg Hunt at Circle Park on Saturday, March
27th at 10:00 a.m., at Circle Park with games,
activities, and prizes for children of all ages.

Volunteers are needed to help hide the Easter Eggs
at 9:00am that morning.

Crawfish Boil at Circle Park
Shoreacres Civic Association will hold a crawfish
fundraiser on Saturday, May 1st. For more
information call Jason Leopard at 713.299.2607.


